
Most likely was especially on Tuesday.
 
Eric G. Powell, PE
Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer
903-935-4489
City of Marshall
PO Box 698
Marshall, TX  75671
 
From: Chip Arledge [mailto:chiparledge@att.net]
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 11:19 AM
To: Alex Agnor <Agnor.Alex@marshalltexas.net>; Anna Lane <alane@marshalltexas.net>;
Audrey B (audreybsboutique@gmail.com) <audreybsboutique@gmail.com>; Blackbird Bath
<blackbirdbathllc@gmail.com>; Debbie Parker <dlparker1122@gmail.com>;
dscottcarlile1372@gmail.com; Edward Allen <edsportscenterdesigns@gmail.com>; Elmer
Vargas <masterpiece2020@masterpiecebarbers.com>; Gwen Volk
<gwenvolk@gwenvolk.com>; Jackie <netxcowgirl@yahoo.com>; Jeanette Krohn
<jnetwk@gmail.com>; Karen Bickerdike <karenbickerdike@att.net>; Lacy Burson
<burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>; Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com>; Marcel Avelar
<marcial.avelar@gmail.com>; Maria - 1st Choice Personnel
<maria@1stchoicepersonnel.net>; paige@gfapartners.com; Raigan Golladay
<royalcypress@outlook.com>; Raven Lenz (BlackBirdLLC@gmail.com)
<blackbirdllc@gmail.com>; Reta Williams <retawilliams21@gmail.com>; Steven O'Bryan
<steven.obryan@gmail.com>; Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>
Subject: Re: Weekly Update
 
What happened Monday and Tuesday?  Was it weather-related?
 
All Aboard on 92-3 The Depot!
 
No Bad Days!
 
92-3 The Depot Means Business
 
Chip "The Fat Man" Arledge
Director of Commotion & Product Development/Morning Show Host
92.3 The Depot KDPM
Marshall & Longview, Tx.
205-602-9495
ChipArledge@ATT.net
 
 
On Friday, April 5, 2024 at 11:10:42 AM CDT, Eric Powell <powell.eric@marshalltexas.net> wrote:
 
 

Good day everyone and welcome to another Friday update on the Streetscape Project on N
Washington.

mailto:ChipArledge@ATT.net
mailto:powell.eric@marshalltexas.net


 

While there was more positive work happening this week we did hit a snag mid-week due to the fittings
for the stormwater piping  not being delivered when expected.  The crews did return on Thursday to
continue backfilling the stormwater pipe on the west side and opening up some pathways to the
storefronts.  The same crew also began tieing in the roof drains and should have the complete early
next week.

 

As far as the look ahead for next week this is what might occur:

·        Crew will complete all tie ins of roof drains and setting the junction box in the northwest corner and
complete backfilling

·        Electrical conduit will be continued on the east side

·        Sidewalk crew will begin pouring sidewalk sections starting a the northeast corner at Burleson and
move south

 

As always I think you for your continued patience with this project and I will do everything I can to
address all concerns.  As far as next week’s update I may not provide one as I will be at a
water\wastewater conference in Ft. Worth.  Please don’t hesitate to send me an email with any
concern’s or questions you have.

 

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities

City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX  75671

 


